The first part of the meeting was discussing the node network that Ben and Dave had created. Next we discussed working with Florida A&M on some upcoming projects.  The next step for the GIS team was to create a network of nodes for other cities.  The upcoming cities for the GIS team to work on were Harrisburg and Wilkes-Barre/Scranton.  We discussed the idea of using 500 year flood model over a city to get an idea of the order of flooding in a city.   This will be highly useful in simulating simulating a flood because we will have an idea of where and when an area could flood based on previous history.  The shapefiles need to found/created for various cities so they can be overlayed and correlated with the existing node data.  The simulation team wants to use 2 events one that is natural and 1 that is man made to see the effects on a city.  The utility data was mentioned as an idea for future improvement on the system but that will be a while until it is implemented.  There was discussion of a simulation of a bomb on the convention center at the G-20 summit.  The team wants to have a full resolution view of Pittsburgh between Convention Center and Liberty Avenue. 

